
Date:  February 10, 2023

To: Southern Province Undergraduate & Alumni Chapters

From: Rigo  M. Garcia, II, Technology Committee Chairman

Subject: Ronald R. Young Website of the Year Awards

Greetings Brothers:

I hope this communication finds you all doing well.

The Southern Province has always led the pack when it comes to innovation, progress and
thinking outside the box. As we approach the upcoming 73rd Province Council, the Technology
Committee is eager to see through the windows of your respective websites just how innovative
you have been.

If your chapter would like to compete for the 2023 Ronald R. Young Chapter of the Year Award,
please click here to complete the brief questionnaire. The questionnaire must be submitted no
later than 11 p.m. EST on Thursday, March 16th.  The completion of the questionnaire confirms
your chapter’s intention to compete in the Website of Year Award.  When you click the submit
button on the questionnaire a confirmation email will be sent to you.

Once you complete the questionnaire you can download the Website Petition form from
Kappaorg.com or the Southern Province Website (www.southernprovince.org), complete it and
submit it to webmaster@southernprovince.org  The petition form will provide the criteria
needed. All petition entries must be received by 11 p.m. EST, Thursday, March 30th to be
considered.   No entries will be considered after the deadline.  The winners will be announced
during the 73rd Southern Province Council in Birmingham, Alabama.

We look forward to reviewing your sites and seeing the great work you have been doing in the
Southern Province.

Yours in the Bond,
Rigo M. Garcia, II
Southern Province
Kappa Alpha Psi® Fraternity, Inc.
Technology Chairman
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